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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
09.07.25 
 
Re: Y6 Final Week including Waddecar Trip & Leavers’ Assembly 
 

Dear Parents 
 

We are now fast approaching the end of the school year, and the final week is a busy one for this year’s leavers. 
Please see the table below setting out the what’s, where’s, when’s and who’s for everything that is happening! 
 

What When Details 

Leaving 
6KH / 6LB 
classrooms 

Friday 11th July • Children will be bringing home all their belongings and all their school work, 
including anything in the cloakroom and in their trays. 

• Please send in a large plastic bag to put things in. 
• The children will not be returning to these classrooms after this date, so will need 

to take everything! 

Waddecar 
Trip 

Monday 14th-
Tuesday 15th 
July 

• Please arrive at Waddecar at 10:00am on Monday (no earlier) 
• Please collect children from 12:00 noon onwards on Tuesday (and by 12:45pm at 

the very latest). 
• If you are struggling to find a lift to and from Waddecar, please let us know 
• The children will need £5 spending money. 
• No devices permitted (including phones). 
• Please ensure your child has appropriate kit –the recommended kit list can be 

found on Showbie. We will be getting very wet and muddy (a couple of times!) so 
please be prepared. Keeping a couple of sets of clothes and trainers just for dry 
activities is vital, as is sending a bin bag to put wet clothes in. 

Back in 
school 

Wednesday 
16th July 

• The children will be situated in the lower hall for the day; they are to go straight 
to the Sports Hall for registration. 

• They may bring in a shirt to be signed. 
• The lower hall will be open from 8:30am for all children so that they can sign 

shirts.  
• They will need to wear their usual school uniform. 
• They will be practising their leavers’ assembly and having a try at crown green 

bowling. 

Leavers’ 
Assembly 

Thursday 17th 
July 

• Please drop your child off at St Thomas’ Church at 9:00am, ready for a 9:30am 

start. 
• Parents and family will then be able to enter the church, filling the upstairs 

seating areas. 
• After the service, children are then free to go with their parents and families to 

do something special on their final day. You are very welcome to take photos and 
celebrate with their friends outside of the Church. 

• The rest of the school will leave out of the back entrance so not get in your way. 
 

We sincerely wish your children all the very best for their future, and we are extremely proud of each and every 
one of them. 
 

Thank you so much for your co-operation and kind regards, 
 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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